Editorial

by Damon Robinson
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It was a crazy feeling, walking back into the college for the 2018 Fall
semester. To all the students who are coming into CNC for their first year, welcome! It’s
great to have you here and I would love to meet you. For the people returning for their
second, third, fourth, or eleventh year, welcome back. It’s good to see your face around
here again. As for who I am, I am the editor-in-chief of the Confluence and a student in
the Web and Graphic Design program. My first issue was the April/May 2018 issue which
to may or may not have read from earlier in the year. If you did, then we are already best
friends. If not, well, we can still be friendly acquaintances.

As for this coming school year, I am excited to say that the Confluence is going to be
a bi-weekly issue that will come out every two weeks of every month. Each
issue will be taking submissions from the students here at the College of New Caledonia
and articles written by the Confluence staff.

So here’s my pitch. I need your submissions. I need all of your submissions. The
Confluence relies on the works of the students here at CNC. Being honest, there are a lot
of works made here at the college that deserve the recognition. For submitting you will get
a $20 cheque, the ability to say you're a published writer, artist, or photographer
on your resumes, and recognition for your work! Here’s a list for what content I am
looking for:

Photographs
Artwork

Poetry

Journalistic Articles
Short Essays
Questions

Life Stories

and more

All submissions can be sent to editor@cncsu.ca, and I will get back to you if your
stuff makes it into the issue. If you have any complaints, comments, praise, or want to say
hello, make sure to swing by the Students Union or send it to the editor email as well!

Cheers,
Damon Robinson
Editor-In-Chief of the Confluence
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